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1000 Contact List Introduction 
When an oil spill occurs, the waterway is typically closed to marine traffic for an undetermined time.  The 
waterway closure has a significant impact to the marine transportation system and economy. While safety and 
protection of life, property and the environment remain the priority, there may be a point in the response where 
limited commercial vessel traffic is authorized by the Captain of the Port/FOSC to move through the oil impacted 
area. The establishment of commercial vessel decontamination sites to clean these oil impacted vessels at strategic 
exit points is an important strategy to facilitate commerce while mitigating further impact to the environment. 
 
1100 List of DECON Sites 
This list includes sites that may be used for commercial vessel decontamination operations. Approval from the 
owner and/or operator is needed prior to the establishment of a site. The ICS-204 format for each DECON site 
provides key information such as point of contact, map and water depth.  
 
Below are the links to the Predesignated Vessel Decontamination Sites: 
 
1. Argos Ports Houston 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_argos-ports-houston.xlsx 
 
2. Barbours Cut Terminal (Port of Houston) 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_barbours-cut-terminal.xlsx 
 
3. Enterprise Morgan’s Point 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_enterprise-morgans-point.xlsx 
 
4. Enterprise Stolthaven, Houston Dock 1A 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_enterprise-stolthaven.xlsx 
 
5. ITC Deer Park 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_itc-deer-park.xlsx 
 
6. Jacintoport International LLC 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_jacintoport.xlsx 
 
7. Kinder Morgan Galena Park (Dock No. 1) 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-galena-park-dock-
1.xlsx 
 
8. Kinder Morgan Galena Park (Dock No. 2) 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-galena-park-dock-
2.xlsx 
 
9. Kinder Morgan Galena Park (Dock No. 3) 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-galena-park-dock-
3.xlsx 
 
10. Kinder Morgan Galena Park (Dock No. 4) 

https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_argos-ports-houston.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_barbours-cut-terminal.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_enterprise-morgans-point.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_enterprise-stolthaven.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_itc-deer-park.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_jacintoport.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-galena-park-dock-1.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-galena-park-dock-1.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-galena-park-dock-2.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-galena-park-dock-2.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-galena-park-dock-3.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-galena-park-dock-3.xlsx
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https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-galena-park-dock-
4.xlsx 
 
11. Kinder Morgan Galena Park (Dock No. 5) 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-galena-park-dock-
5.xlsx 
 
12. Kinder Morgan Galena Park (Barge Docks 1-3) 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-gp-barge-docks.xlsx 
 
13. Kirby Cleaning Facility – Gate 5 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kirby-cleaning-facility-gate-5.xlsx 
 
14. Kirby Inland Marine Main Office 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kirby-inland-marine-main-office.xlsx 
 
15. Kirby Inland Marine Old River 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kirby-inland-marine-old-river.xlsx 
 
16. LBC Houston Bayport Terminal 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_lbc-houston-bayport.xlsx 
 
17. Lynchburg Ferry 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_lynchburg-ferry.xlsx 
 
18. Port of Houston Authority – Dock 32 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_poha-dock-32.xlsx 
 
19. Southwest Shipyard Channelview (Gas Front No. 1) 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_southwest-shipyard-gf1.xlsx 
 
20. Southwest Shipyard Channelview (Gas Front No. 2 & No. 3) 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_southwest-shipyard-gf2-and-gf3.xlsx 
 
21. Southwest Shipyard Channelview (Gas Front No. 4 & No. 5) 
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_southwest-shipyard-gf4-and-gf5.xlsx 
 
 
 
 

https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-galena-park-dock-4.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-galena-park-dock-4.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-galena-park-dock-5.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-galena-park-dock-5.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kinder-morgan-gp-barge-docks.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kirby-cleaning-facility-gate-5.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kirby-inland-marine-main-office.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_kirby-inland-marine-old-river.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_lbc-houston-bayport.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_lynchburg-ferry.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_poha-dock-32.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_southwest-shipyard-gf1.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_southwest-shipyard-gf2-and-gf3.xlsx
https://www.glo.texas.gov/ost/acp/houston/vesseldecon/204-vessel-decon_southwest-shipyard-gf4-and-gf5.xlsx
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